
 

 

    
 
 

 
 
Tuesday 22nd June 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Ice Age Immersion Day 
 
As part of our history curriculum, Year 2 will take part in an immersion day about 
the Ice-Age on Friday 9th July. This will be a stand-alone day where the children 
will spend the day learning about a different part of history from their other 
topics. Over the course of the day, they will take part in a range of activities such 
as digging for fossils and creating cave paintings. They will also be given the 
opportunity to make links with what they have learnt in their other history topics 
this year.  
 
We would also like the invite the children to wear their own comfy and practical 
clothes as they will be taking part in a range of activities that will be messier than 
usual school lessons. 
 
If you have any questions, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Laffan, Mrs Inch and Miss Condren 
 
 


